
In the matter of: Resolution No. 2016/145

Recognizing Maddies' Fund for their generosity and financial support of the Animal Services Department for the past

eleven years

 

WHEREAS Maddie's Fund has generously granted financial support over the past eleven years to the

Animal Services Department; and, 

WHEREAS the Animal Services Department has been a Maddies' Fund grant recipient since 2005; and, 

WHEREAS the Animal Services Department has been a participant in the Maddies' Fund Adopt-a-thon

since 2010, where Maddies Fund donates specific funds for every animal adopted over a specified

weekend; and, 

WHEREAS grant monies from Maddies Fund have supplemented the Animal Services Animal Benefit

Fund which is used to enhance the care and well-being of animals in the County's shelters and to provide

special humane welfare and educational programs for the residents of Contra Costa County; and

WHEREAS Maddies Fund has granted an additional $130,000.00 to the Animal Services Department to

establish a five-year strategic plan for the Department, to improve animal housing and to support the

Department's programming that increases live release rate outcomes.

NOW THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that the Board of Supervisors recognizes the generosity and financial support of

Maddies' Fund for the past eleven years which support has enhanced the care and well-being of animals in the County's shelters

and has provided special humane welfare and education programs for the residents of Contra Costa County. 

___________________

CANDACE ANDERSEN

Chair, 

District II Supervisor

 

___________________ ___________________

JOHN GIOIA MARY N. PIEPHO

District I Supervisor District III Supervisor

 

___________________ ___________________

KAREN MITCHOFF FEDERAL D. GLOVER

District IV Supervisor District V Supervisor

 

I hereby certify that this is a true and correct copy of an action taken 
and entered on the minutes of the Board of Supervisors on the date 
shown.

 
ATTESTED:    March  29, 2016 

 

David J. Twa, 

 
By: ____________________________________, Deputy


